
 
 
 

                                                                

The Research Director 
Transport, Housing and Local Government Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 
 
 

29 August 2014 

 
Queensland Building and Construction Commission and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 
2014     

 

Dear Research Director of the Transport, Housing and Local Government Committee, 

 

I am writing to you regarding the Queensland Building and Construction Commission and Other 

Legislation Amendment Bill 2014. 

 
AIB supports this amendment bill in its entirety, and there is no part of the bill that we believe needs 

to be altered or corrected. We believe that this amendment bill advances professionalism in the 

construction industry, and improves the Act.    

 

AIB looks forward to working with the Queensland Government to further the aims of maintaining the 

high standards in building and construction, and we are available for further consultation if required. 

 

Please contact the AIB CEO Robert Hunt on 02 6247 7433 or at robert.hunt@aib.org.au or myself if 

you wish to discuss further or organise a meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Jeff Palmer 

AIB Qld Chapter President 
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